
Dear Editor, 
        Thank you for your invitation. I am interested in submitting a "Mini review and perspective" in 
your journal, attached here is my outline for your comments. 
In addition, I am interested in joining the editorial board as well, therefore, I have attached here also 
my CV for your consideration. 
 
Hope that the manuscript outline and content look fine to you. 
Please feel free to let me know your comments. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
Happy new year . 
 
 
Best 
Betty 
 
Dr. Betty Law Yuen Kwan, Assistant Professor H704-a02, State Key Laboratory of Quality Research in 
Chinese Medicine, Insitute for Applied Research in Medicine and Health, Macau University of Science 
and Technology, Avenida Wai Long Taipa, Macau Email Address: 
yklaw@must.edu.mo<mailto:yklaw@must.edu.mo> 
Telephone:   (853) 8897-2407; Fax No.: (853) 2882-2799 
 

mailto:yklaw@must.edu.mo%3cmailto:yklaw@must.edu.mo

